

23rd February 2004
MP Praises ED Zone as a Tremendous Community Project
Stirling MP, Anne McGuire praised the excellent work taking place at ED Zone, Raploch after a visit last Friday (20th Feb).
After the visit Mrs McGuire said:

“Ed Zone is a wonderful project offering a whole range of opportunities for people in the community.  I am particularly pleased to see the ECDL (European Computer Driving Licence) course being taken up by the young and the not so young.  Ed Zone also provides excellent facilities for older people who may not have used a computer before and help them build their   confidence in using new technology.” 
Ed Zone provides various classes on a variety of subjects such as computing, sign language, photography, languages and many more.  These classes are provided in a range of ways including by flexi-learning.
Mrs McGuire added:
“The flexi- learning option gives greater access to those with other commitments which would normally prevent them from taking such classes.  Ed Zone is a tremendous example of a local community project pulling together resources for the benefit of the whole community.”
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For more information please contact: 01786 446515
